
From: linmartin90@hotmail.com [mailto:linmartin90@hotmail.com] On Behalf Of 
Linda Martin 
Sent: 22 September 2015 14:57 
To: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation - E&E 
Subject: Minerals and Waste Consultation 
 
Sutton Courtenay Parish Council would raise 2 concerns in regards to the Minerals 
and Waste consultation 
1.  Counties should be encouraged to deal with their own waste and not to transport 
it elsewhere.   Restrictions should be imposed on taking in refuse from outside of the 
area.  The Parish Council would therefore ask the county council to look more 
closely at the proximity principle. 
2.  There have been weaknesses in the past in allowing planning consents to extend 
the life of the Sutton Courtenay landfill site beyond the end date already 
agreed.  Future applications which attempt to extend the end date should be refused. 
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